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Home Learning Expectations for Parents and Pupils 

 

Dear Parents and pupil, 

During this period of enforced closure, it remains a mandatory requirement for you all to engage in 

home learning, this is not negotiable. As a school we are committed to the ongoing development of 

our pupils and we shall do all in our power to ensure they all continue to learn and progress. 

Below we have set out the minimum requirements of you as a family during this period of time. 

Please take the time to read these carefully so that we can support each other to be the best that we 

can be. 

Requirements: 

1. Read the Dojo guidance included in the pack that has been sent home with your child. In 

there will be a QR code should you encounter any problems with logging your child on. 

2. Please ensure your child attends the daily registration zoom meeting (see table below). In 

this meeting the teacher will take a brief register and then set out the requirements of the 

day. The work will also be posted on Dojo. 

Classes Time 
EYFS 
Truth 1 & 2 

09:00 

Years 5 & 6 
Contentment 1 & 2 
Optimism 

09:00 

Years 1 & 2 
Service 1 & 2 
Humility 1 & 2 

09:30 

Years 3 & 4 
Compassion 1 & 2 
Forgiveness 1 & 2 

10:00 

 

3. Please ensure that your child completes all the work set for the day. This work is not 

optional.  

4. Use Class Dojo to post pictures of the work in the ‘portfolio’ section of Dojo. Please do not 

send it via a message to the teacher. Please refer to the pupil Dojo Guidance Document. 

5. The teacher will be available to answer Dojo messages about work during the normal pupil 

school hours of 09:00 to 15:30. Please note that messages sent after this time may not be 

answered. On Friday afternoons teachers will be planning in preparation for the following 

week, please note they will be uncontactable from 12:00 on this day. 

6. On teaching day five, your class teacher will organise a set time to have a call with your child 

to discuss the week’s work. This may be on Zoom or via a phone call. Please ensure that you 

are available and in the same room as your child during this time. This will be a brief 

conversation with the child to provide specific feedback. If you need any further 
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communication with the teacher, please use the Dojo messaging service and do not use this 

call time. They will have many more conversations timetabled with other pupils.  

Should you require ay further help please contact the office at enquiries.npsw@nishkamschools.org 

or the class teacher via Dojo. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Justin Gomersall 
Deputy Headteacher 
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